Dear Parents of classes 1 to 4,

We will celebrate Teachers' Day on September 04, 2024 between 01.30 pm to 03.00 pm to felicitate our Primary teachers. The school does not encourage the practice of students or parents giving gifts to teachers. Please abide by this policy. If students would like to give personal cards to teachers, they are most welcome.

Students of classes 1 to 4 will not come to school on September 05, 2024. Parents involved in putting up programs on Sept. 04, 2024 will coordinate with Leroy Collaco, Vice-President, PTA.

<u>Please Note:</u> The students will have the first six periods as usual on September 04, 2024.

Thank You,

Br Thomas Vaz, S.J. Principal